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March 11, 2024
RoHS 3 and REACH SVHC  Policy Statement

RoHS - Based on information obtained from our component and process suppliers, this document certifies that ALL Yorkville Sounds products are “RoHS” compliant and do not exceed the designated levels of;  Lead (0.1 %) Mercury (0.1 %) Cadmium (0.01 %) Hexavalent chromium (0.1 %) Polybrominated biphenyls (PBB) (0.1 %) Polybrominated diphenyl ethers (PBDE) (0.1 %) Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) (0.1 %) Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP) (0.1 %) Dibutyl phthalate (DBP) (0.1 %) Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP) (0.1 %)  legislated under the provisions of the European Parliament and Council Directive on the Restriction of the Use of Certain Hazardous Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment (Directive 2011/65/EU as amended by 2015/863/EU) and regulations promulgated thereunder, collectively, the “RoHS Regulations.” 

REACH SVHC - Based on information obtained from our component and process suppliers, this document also certifies that  NO Yorkville Sound products contain Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) as listed by the European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) under the provisions of Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the council concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH) per the ECHA 16/12/2013 and previous updates or substances of very high concern (SVHC) as referenced by the amended Candidate List of REACH list (January 23, 2024) above a limit of 0.1% w/w.
1. Under the structure of the REACH Regulation, Yorkville  is a manufacturer of “articles” to 

our EU customers(according to ECHA’s guidance for articles, the electronic components 

shall be considered as articles). We do not manufacture “substances” or “preparations” and 

our articles do not involve the “intentional release of substances”. Accordingly, we foresee 

no registration or pre-registration or Authorization requirement for the products we supply. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Weafer
VP Yorkville Sound
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